
Dear Sir  

It is alarming that the Human Rights and Anti-Discrimination Bill 2012 is being considered 

in Australia.  

 

A similar Bill in Victoria showed how it could and would be used against citizens in 

Australia. 

 

 It should be rejected because it removes natural justice and undermines religious freedom, 

freedom of association, and freedom of speech. 

 

 

--  

Stuart R Clarke  

 


